
Warner Mountain Gun Club 

May 5, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 

 

1800 – President Brad Winters opened the meeting 

 

Ten members were present.  

 

Bruce Webbon, Linda LeNeave, John LeNeave, Mike Marshall, Mike Wickman, Bill Gransee, 

Jeff Marshall, Ed Henry, Brad Winters, and Kellie Carlsen.  

 

Kellie Carlsen read the March minutes. No corrections or additions to the minutes. Mike 

Wickman made a motion to accept the minutes as read. John LeNeave seconded the motion. All 

approved.  

 

Treasurer’s report:  

 

None 

 

Old Business: 

 

1. The Vintage Motorcycle Group event is scheduled for June 11 and 12. There will be 

camping from Thursday thru Saturday. Insurance has been turned in. Brad gave an update 

at the town council meeting.  

 

Bruce Webbon gave an update on from the Vintage Motorcycle Group. Wet weather has 

delayed some of their preparations. A Powder River gate will be installed on the SW 

corner of the property for parking access. This gate will be locked and left in place after 

the event.  

 

Brad noted that Jasco Construction will be starting their work in June. Bruce needs to 

coordinate with them. 

 

2. Chris Wilson will be doing spring weed spraying. 

 

3. Brad will be working on a road that will go to the right at the main entrance gate. This 

road will be graveled. Entrance and Exit signs need to be installed.  

 

10 loads of gravel will cost $1500.00. Mike Wickman made a motion to proceed with 

purchasing gravel from Dog Lake Construction. John LeNeave seconded the motion. All 

approved. 

 

4. Mike Wickman recommended gravel be put in front of the firing line too. 

 

New Business: 

 



1. A workday is scheduled for May 12, at 0800. John LeNeave will cook lunch. 

 

2. A .22 and center fire pistol shoot is scheduled for June 18th at 0900. Signups will begin at 

0830. 

 

3. There are some problems with people shooting tin cans, jugs, and other improper target 

materials. Ed keeps resetting the targets that are moved from one range to the other.  

 

Linda suggested a letter to the members and a Facebook post with pictures.  

 

Better and more visible signage was also suggested. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1842.  

 

Minutes submitted by Kellie Carlsen 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


